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MEDIA RELEASE  

 

Friday 22 November 2019 

Montagu Park Operator and Opening Date 
Announced 

River Breeze Caravan & Cabin Park are the new operators of the Montagu Park Recreation 
Reserve. Montagu Park will be open for camping from Saturday 23 November 2019. 

River Breeze Caravan & Cabin Park are the new operators of the Montagu Park camp 
grounds. River Breeze currently operates a Caravan and Cabin park on Montagu Rd 
Smithton.  

A 2-year deal has been signed, securing the future of the Montagu Park site in the short 
term. 

During October and early November, the grounds were closed due to unexpected tree 
maintenance.  This regretfully delayed the opening of the season. 

General Manager Scott Riley said: “We are pleased to announce that Montagu Park will be 
open for camping from this Saturday 23 November and wish the River Breeze operators all 
the best for the coming season”.  

Bookings can be made by calling 6452 1181 (8.30am – 6.30pm) or 0418 528 597 after hours. 

  

 

Authorised for general media distribution by Scott Riley General Manager, Circular Head 
Council on 22 November 2019 


